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November 17, 1997

VIA FACSIMILE & U.S. MAIL

Paul Clanon
Director, Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re:
Compliance with D.97-05-040, Ordering Paragraph 5(e)(5)

Dear Mr. Clanon:

In D.97-05-040, the Commission ordered the UDCs to submit a monthly report to you regarding the previous month’s direct access implementation activities (Ordering Paragraph 5(e)(5)).  That information was to consist of:

1.
The number of direct access requests received; 

2.
The number of requests processed; 

3.
The number of customers switched to direct access; 

4.
The number of customers switching direct access providers; 

5.
A breakdown of the above data by customer class; 

6.
The average backlog of requests during the month; and 

7.
The number of customers who request a return to UDC service from direct access.

The UDCs only began accepting Direct Access Service Requests in November, also pursuant to CPUC order, so Edison does not have any information to report for the month of October.  We understand that Energy Division personnel have indicated that, instead of reporting substantive information, we may submit today the proposed report format that we intend to use in the future for Edison’s monthly report.  That format is attached.

Please let us know before December 10, 1997 whether the format should be modified in any way.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

James A. Kelly
Manager of Regulatory Compliance
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